
  

    
 

                                       January 2022 - Update 

What are we doing in Wolli Creek? 

Transport for NSW is building a new substation within 
the rail corridor to create the necessary power supply 
to support the increase in the number of trains travelling 
along the T8 Airport Line in the future.  

What’s planned next?  
Further to the recent notification regarding work on the 
Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade Project, a crane will 
be needed onsite in early January 2022 to enable 
further structural steel installations for the substation. 

Additionally, the Project Team will be carrying out 
excavation work on Lusty Street to install concrete 
blocks in preparation for the water main installation. 
During this work, the parking spaces in front of 99 
Bonar Street will be temporarily blocked with traffic 
control in place. 

This work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours between 7am and 6pm on 
Tuesday 11 January and Wednesday 12 January 
2022. As per the map overleaf, the project team will be 
working on the western side in front of 99 Bonar Street 
on Tuesday 11 January and the eastern side of 99 
Bonar Street on Wednesday 12 January 2022. 
 
 

 
Are there activities planned outside standard 
construction hours? 

The crane will arrive at the 5A Lusty Street site 
compound at 6am on either Wednesday 5 January or 
Monday 10 January 2022 due to road and safety 
regulations. The crane will not be mobilised in the site 
compound until after 7am.  

The water main installation on Lusty Street may occur 
outside of standard construction hours in late January 
2022. We will notify nearby impacted residents once 
the water service provider confirms the installation date 
in early January. 

What’s planned over the holiday season? 
The project team will not be carrying out work activities 
in 2021 from Saturday 18 December. Due to the crane 
arrival as noted above, the project team will return on 
either Wednesday 5 January or Monday 10 January 
2022. During this holiday season, a site security 
presence will remain. The Wolli Creek Power Supply 
Upgrade Project Team wishes you a Happy Holidays.  
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Where will work take place? 
The above map shows the location of work inside the 
5A Lusty Street site compound and the work location 
on the road of Lusty Street. 

How do we consider the community?  
The project team understands construction activities 
may cause some disruption for the community and we 
will seek to minimise impacts as much as possible.  

When carrying out our work, the project team utilises 
a noise assessment of the programmed activities to 
determine the noise to be generated and the 
appropriate mitigation measures to be put in place. We 
will also continue to ensure we adhere to strict 
environmental conditions relating to vibration and dust 
management.  
Thank you for your understanding and patience while 
we complete this important work.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There’s a lot of work happening 
Currently there are multiple project teams, transport 
agencies and contractors working within the Wolli 
Creek rail corridor.  

For more information on work completed by Sydney 
Trains, please contact 1300 656 999, or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 


